
REMINDER:  NZEI Teachers' Paid Union Meeting 
 
BMIS is closed on Tuesday, 28 February from 1pm. 
 
Only students who have been registered at the school office by Monday, 12pm (at 
the latest) will be supervised until 3pm on Tuesday.  School bus schedules remain 
the same. 
 
Please ensure your child/ren has a safety plan and alternative arrangements to get 
home from 1pm Tuesday, 28th February.  Safety is paramount. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Have a safe weekend. 
 
 


